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Policy re use of Mobile Phones in School.

The following policy re mobile telephones has been adopted by the 
School Board of Management.

1. Pupils are not allowed to have mobile telephones in school. 

Mobile telephones will be confiscated if found and returned at the end of the day. 
A repeat offence will see the telephone confiscated and returned to a parent. 

Pupils have, at all times, access to the school telephone and have the ability to 
contact their parents when necessary. 
Messages from parents will be taken and passed on to pupils, generally at break 
time to minimise disruption of classes. 

2. Teachers may have their mobile telephones with them in school. They are required 
to have their telephones switched off during class time.

Teachers would be expected to have a mobile phone with them on school 
organised events that take them away from the school, during school time. e.g. 
school trips, field trips etc.

Reviewed and agreed by the Board of Management on April 27 th 2004.
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